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Teresa L Burnett <tlb503@earthlink.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:14 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I strongly oppose any further changes to the leverage of retail forex. In particular I oppose any further reduction to
10:1 after the recent reduction to a maximum of 100:1 leverage.

This will not help me as a retail forex trader, rather it violates my freedom of choice to determine the amount of
leverage for my desired risk profile.
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Sincerely,
Teresa Burnett


